HKB: Notice of postponement of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company

On 31 July 2020, Ha Noi - Kinh Bac Agriculture and Food JSC announced postponement of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company as follows:

HKB has fully prepared the steps to hold the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 at No. 08, Lot TT03, Ham Nghi 2 Lane, My Dinh 1 Ward - Nam Tu Liem District - Hanoi. Due to the complex situation of Covid-19 epidemic and the Directive of Chairman of the Hanoi People's Committee on stopping crowded activities, holding the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of HKB is unsuitable and does not guarantee public health safety at this time in accordance with epidemic prevention regulations of the State. Therefore, the Company extends the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 until an appropriate time.
HKB Company sincerely notices the above reality to the Hanoi Department of Planning and Investment, State Securities Commission, related agencies and the Company’s shareholders, will consider the appropriate form of holding the Meeting (a face-to-face or an online meeting) and notice registration of re-holding the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 at an appropriate time. 
Above information is reported to management agencies and uploaded on the website at link www.hkb.com.vn. 

